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I am gearing up for the Photo Contest 2014.  The April Bulletin will have the fill-able 
entry form thanks to Judy Keisling’s help.  A few minor adjustments to the verbiage and 
deletion of signature line which was replaced with a box to check for the okay to use 
their photos requirement. 
 
The 3 judges have yet to be determined but will be set in place before June 30th. 
 
Respectfully, 
Janet Smith, Coordinator 
 

 
03/02/2014 
 


